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THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF
THE MODEL A RESTORERS CLUB (WESTERN AUSTRALIA BRANCH) INC.

@

ATYST NEWSLETTER/RUN:

MINUTES OF MEETINGS: It was agreed by all in attendance at the Annual General

September 1984

NEXT MEETING: SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH, 1984

Starting point is the Causeway Carpark, Perth &
at 10:00 am.  After a shoxrt rally we will -
arrive at Araluen in time for lunch ( a packed
BYO or BBQ). The meeting will be held after
lunch.

Apologies go to members for these non-events. Due to

unexpected pressure of work and travel our Editor suddenly 'ran out of time'
to get the Newsletter out in time for the proposed Pinjarra run scheduled

for August 26th. As it turned out, this run had to be postponed to a later
date because of inclement weather and more importantly the fact that Pinjarra

and our picnic place was virtually under water - which would have made for a
most unpleasant day.

Articles: It was requested that more of the Eastern States

Meeting held on 29th July 1984 that a summary of meeting minutes should be
published each newsletter in order that our Country members are kept up to date
on what is being discussed within the Club. Therefore ---

New Office Bearers elected /continuing:

PRESIDENT: Max Annear will continue as President for a further year.
SECRETARY: Alma Letch was elected to the position of Secretary/
TREASURER: Treasurer. Address: — Greenwood, 6024.

VICE PRESIDENT:

Mike Cooke agreed to take on this position.

VEHICLE EXAMINER: Ray Mahony indicated that he was happy to continue in
the position of Vehicle Examiner. (Any members with vehicles
needing to be examined for Club participation during the year
can contact Ray on 271 7630 to arrange times).

EVENTS ORGANISER: Steve Read is our new Events Organiser; assistance to
be given by Laurel Cooke and Toni Mahony when required.

JUDGING STANDARDS ORGANISER: Bill Bennie has taken on this position and
will keep members advised.

Thanks go to Bill Spencer (retired Vice President), Toni Mahony (retired
Secretary/Treasurer/Events Organiser/Tea Lady/Public Relations Person) for
their efforts for the club over the last year.

Financial Report: Copy of Audited Financial Report enclosed.

Subscriptions: As there were no great increases in costs during the year
it was agreed that they remain at $7.00 per annum. Any members who have
overlooked sending in their subs can do so to Mrs. Alma Letch.

Model A Clubs magazine articles be published in our
newsletters. This will be done in future.
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)»ssa Valley s.ovt, S.A., .986: Neil Philli;s< of the S.... Club has advised that

-

printed material regarding this event, accommodation, costs, etc will be sent
to a1l State Clubs within the next couple of months. A video was shown at

the A.G.M. giving members a little information about the Barossa area.

W.A. members planning to attend at this stage are the Read, Cooke and Bennie
families with a couple of other members 'thinking about it!'.

Maybe Bill Bennie will be able to write up "Barossa Bungles'" after this planned
event instead of 'Kiama Capers' [17%?

NEW MEMBERS: Welcome is extended to the following new members of the club.

BITS

Graham & Margaret Wort of Dampier - 1930 Roadster
Michael & Marilyn Oliver of Dardanup 1929 Phaeton
Andrew Ainsworth of Salmon Gums - 1929 Truck
Bruce Jewell § Sallie Madgett 1928 Phaeton

AND PIECES:

Michael Oliver,_ Dardanup 6236 _ is looking for a pair
of headlights and a bonnet for his Ford 'A' 1929,

Bruce Jewell _ is requiring.back doors, tub and back seat for his
1928 Phaeton. .

COMING EVENTS:

September 30th (next run) - Run to Araluen
October 28th - ALL 'A' MODELS RALLY.

Leaving from Carousel Carpark (Albany Hwy side) at 9:00am sharp
There will be a morning tea stop along the way and BYO lunch at
Pinjarra. Volunteers for various duties are still required
to assist Steve Read on this run. Willing helpers please
contact Steve on 459-4200.

November 4th - All Ford Day (arranged by Falcon GT Club and Mustang Owners
Club). This event will be discussed at our coming meeting.
November 25th - Run to Harvey. This is to be a one day event with a starting

time of 9:00 am. Further information next newsletter.
November/December ? - A Christmas Social Outing; suggestions welcomed as bookings
should be made very soon. Contact: Toni Mahony - NI

Members, please note down the above dates on your calendars for easy reference.

CLUB BADGE: Thanks go to Terry Snelgar in Derby for his submission of two further

CLUB

badges for consideration. Members are asked to refer also to their June 1984
newsletter for other submissions. If country members (or city) have a preference
please drop a line to the Secretary as discussion and possible decision will take
place at the next meeting.

MAGAZINES: At each meeting the Secretary has current newsletters and magazines

from Eastern States clubs. Members wishing to peruse these are welcome and if
you wish to borrow them - a register is available. Time limit is set at one month.
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